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Acton-Agua Dulce Unified School District Selects New Superintendent 
June 24, 2021 

 
The Acton Agua Dulce Unified Schools Board of Trustees is pleased to announce that Dr. Eric 

Sahakian has been selected as the new superintendent of 
schools.  Dr. Sahakian is scheduled to begin his position 
on July 1, 2021. 
Input for the new superintendent included sessions with 
administrators, staff, parents and district stakeholders. 
Multiple community forums were held and an online 
survey was available for anyone to complete. Using this 
information, Leadership Associates, a top search firm, 
conducted an extensive search. The Board selected Dr. 
Sahakian from an incredibly talented and impressive list 
of candidates.  
 
Dr. Sahakian has most recently served as an Assistant 
Superintendent of Student Wellness and Support 
Services for the Pasadena Unified School District for 
over 4 years.  Encompassing 28 years of experience in K-
12 public education, Eric also served in the capacity of 
an Executive Director, a High School Principal, 
Elementary School Principal, Middle School Assistant 
Principal, and High School Lead Counselor, and 
Teacher. 
 
Dr. Sahakian takes great pride in delivering student, 
family and community services, and maximizing school 



achievement for students at all levels of learning and overcoming the academic, social, emotional, or 
physical barriers that may impede student success. 
 
Eric is married with four children. 
 
In a statement from Dr. Sahakian, “I am honored and humbled to be selected to serve as Acton 
Agua Dulce USD next superintendent.  I’m looking forward to getting to know and learning more 
from the students, staff, parents and the district community as a whole.  This is an amazing school 
district.  I also look forward to honoring the established programs and accomplishments while 
continuing to grow and move the district forward, together.  I am very eager to roll up my sleeves and 
to get to work!” 
 
The district will host a meet-and-greet opportunity for students, parents, staff, and community 
members to meet Dr. Sahakian at a future date in the coming months. 

 

 


